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UNCLASSIFIED
Hi Lisa
 
As discussed I put some words down yesterday as below
 
In regards to your view that the aforementioned position does not constitute conditions
equivalent, I would like to add that while Laminaria and Corallina are in production under
approved regulatory documents, I am advised that these documents do not currently
contemplate, nor provide for the relocation of the Northern Endeavour within Australia’s
jurisdiction. As you would be aware, operations and works in the Commonwealth offshore
area must be conducted in accordance with in force permissioning documents that apply to
the activity. Should relocation of the Northern Endeavour facility be contemplated,
revisions of applicable permissioning documents would require submission and acceptance
by the National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority.
Further, in considering whether or not to support any relocation of the Northern Endeavour
facility, the Australian Government would have to closely scrutinise the potential
consequences of a relocation from a resource management perspective to ensure that the
sovereign rights of Australia with respect to the resources in the Laminaria and Corallina
fields are appropriately protected.
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UNCLASSIFIED
From:  
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 10:40 AM
To: 
Cc:  Schofield, Lisa

Subject: RE: NOGA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
 
Thanks for the agenda !
 
We have made a couple of small additions to the draft email in the last hour which we think you
will like so we can also talk through those.



 

 
 

UNCLASSIFIED
From:  
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 11:38 AM
To: 
Cc:  Schofield, Lisa

Subject: RE: NOGA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
 

UNCLASSIFIED
Hi 
 
To guide the discussion today we have come up with a dot point agenda as below. Feel free to
add.
 

·       Application of the ALARP principle under the OPGGSA
·       Current status of permissioning documents
·       Tools available to achieve the desired outcome
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UNCLASSIFIED
From:  
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 8:49 AM
To: 
Subject: RE: NOGA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
 
Thanks will do!

 
 
-----Original Appointment-----
From:  
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 10:48 AM
To: 



Subject: Accepted: NOGA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
When: Friday, 24 May 2019 1:00 PM-1:30 PM (UTC+10:00) Canberra, Melbourne, Sydney.
Where: LS office,  to call 
 
Hi 
Please call 
Important: This message and any attachments is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain
confidential, sensitive personal or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you must
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does not guarantee that this message is secure, error-free or free of viruses or other undesirable inclusions.
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